
Officers 

President    Reggie Biegler 

1st Vice Pres    James North 

2nd Vice  Pres  Terry Andrews   

Secretary   Dennis Reddecliff  

Treasurer  Jerry Reynolds 

Board of   Governors: 

Current Officers  plus: 

Ill Sir Robert Headley, PP 

Bill Butcher, Governor Emeritus 

Walter Milton 

Chris Biegler 

Derik Smith 

                 Gerald “Jerry” Campbell    11/14/2024 
       Ill. Sir George Goddard, PP   11/18/2024 

John Tweedy   11/24/2024 

Secretary’s Corner 

   SHRINERS CHILDREN’S contact info: 

Shriners - UF Health Referral Line: 
(352) 273-7001 
(833) 483-7474 

 Shriners - Miami/Jackson Health    
Referral Line: 

(305) 585-2663 (BONE) 
Shriners Children’s Referral Line: 

(800) 237-5055 

Ladies of the Nobles (LON) 

JANUARY 
2025 

NOBLES & LADIES, 

Dear NOBLES & LADIES, 
 

       Hello Ladies,  Happy New Year to all! I hope 
that  everyone had an amazing Christmas and New Years 
with family and friends.  I would like to say THANK YOU 
to all who stepped up for us last year.  I would also like to 
give Walt Milton a big round of applause for all that was 
accomplished during his year.   Last year was a great year 
but it’s time to start anew.  Reggie Biegler is NBSC’s       
President for 2025 and the LON looks forward to working 
with him.  Our next LON meeting is January 9th.  The BOD 
will meet at 2:00 and the LON will meet at 3:00.  I am    
hoping to see as many ladies there as possible.  There are 
events to plan and decisions to be made.  Our new Potentate is 
Kevin Smithwick with his amazing Lady, Renee by his side.  
We look forward to the year they have planned.  Ladies, there 
are multiple ways to keep up with the happenings of NBSC 
and AZAN.  Emails and Noozletters are being sent out and 
everything is always put on Facebook.  So keep checking it all 
to stay up with all the fun to be had this year.  I want to 
thank all of you ladies for giving me another year as your 
President.  You make my position easy with all your support.  
Looking forward to this year!  Please stay healthy and safe!          

Diana Webber, LON President 

  

IN MEMORIAM 

Hope you had a wonderful Holiday and may you have a 
prosperous eventful New Year with increased memories. 

First off, I would like to thank all of you for voting and 
believing in me to be your 2025 President.  If you had 
asked me a couple years ago if I saw myself in this         
position, I would've said, “No way.”  Since then I realize 
how much of a team this is.  A team needs a leader.  The 
shoes to fill are big and I will have challenges along the 
way.  Your support will be greatly appreciated.   

My hopes are to continue with the success of growing this 
Club bigger and better through fellowship and             
membership of great people. I also want to keep helping 
the KIDS.  I propose that we will give to the KIDS, 20 to 
25% of all our big event proceeds (hayrides, seafood fest 
hog roast and drives, etc.). 

Installation of officers will be on January 3rd at AZAN.  
All Unit and NBSC Officers are to attend.   

Just as a reminder, in order to be installed as an 
officer of AZAN, NBSC or any Unit, you must be 
up to date on your dues to AZAN and NBSC.   
See you at our first NBSC meeting of the New Year, on 
January 8th. 

Reggie Biegler, President 

Happy New Year.  May you all be blessed with 
good health and joyous living.  NBSC had quite a 
busy 2024 and 2025 looks to be as active.  We 
start off the New Year with our installations.   
The AZAN Installation of Officers is on January 3rd.  
All Club and Unit Officers are to attend.  Please 
RSVP to Kevin Smithwick asap.  Indian River 
Lodge 90 Installation and Gateway Lodge 384    
Installation schedules are shown below.  Please 
plan to attend. 
We are hoping you make a special effort to support 
your NBSC in this New Year.  The Friday TGIF’s 
have been delicious and the Queen is growing.  
And the upgrades to our Hot Sands Lounge make 
it quite appealing.  Hope to see you there. 
A planning meeting for the Annual Seafood Fest 
has been tentatively scheduled for mid month,   
either the 15th or 16th of January.  An email will be 
sent out to clarify and remind you.  This is one of 
our biggest events for the year and hope to have 
your full support.  See you at NBSC 

Dennis Reddecliff, Secretary 



Birthday Coupon 
NBSC MEMBERS, Widows & LON MEMBERS 

If your BIRTHDAY is in  JANUARY 
Bring this coupon to the Hot Sands Lounge  -  For one  

FREE DRINK! 

PROCEEDS  FROM  THESE  EVENTS  BENEFIT AZAN or THE CENTRAL or  NORTH  BREVARD  SHRINE  CLUBS  AND  ARE  NOT  TAX  DEDUCTIBLE ! 

   DENOTES MEMORIAL TRIBUTE 

2025 NOOZLETTER BOOSTERS 
PLEASE ALLOW 45 DAYS FOR NAMES TO APPEAR 

CENTRAL BREVARD SHRINE CLUB 
Nobles & Ladies,  We continue to meet for coffee at Brevard 
Lodge 113 every MWF 8-11. Stop by and say hello. Our next 
stated meeting will be the second Tuesday of the month at 
Kay’s BBQ, dinner at 6 PM meeting  at 7 PM. Hope to see you 

there.            Fraternally, Scott Wise 

AZAN   -  JANUARY 2025  EVENTS 

❥  JAN 2nd -  AZAN STATED MTG  -  7 PM 

❥  JAN 3RD  -  OPEN INSTALLATION-OFFICERS UNITS & CLUBS 5PM Soc, 6PM Dinner 

❥  JAN 19th   -  MEMORIAL SERVICE  -  3 PM 

❥  JAN 30th  -  EAST/WEST FOOTBALL   -  SHRINE BOWL  -  Frisco, TX 

❥  TGIF’s & TGIS’s  -  See  AZAN  News  and   NOOZ  Calendar 

THOUGHTS, GRINS  &  GIGGLES !   

Lounge Lizards 
Happy NEW YEAR to Our Shriner Family!  
If you missed the NBSC Christmas Party, you 
missed seeing the new look in the lounge!!  We still have 
some tweaking to finish it off, but WHAT A CHANGE!  If 
you haven’t seen it, come on in.  You’ll think you have 
walked in to the wrong lounge.   
On a sadder note, we find we must suspend the Ladies 
Night Out due to lack of support.  If interest picks up 
again, we will look at restarting it.   
See you in the Lounge. 
Faithfully Your Lounge Staff, Derik Smith, Louis Fields, 
Vicky Fields, Kim Biegler, Jake Fields 

REMINDER: 

A New Food Handlers Certification is needed for 2025.  Kim    
Biegler will hold the first class on January 9th after the LON   
meeting at around 5PM and will schedule other classes in the    
future.  You can also get certification for three years by doing the 
on-line course which cost approximately $10. 

You must have a food handlers certification in order to step foot in 
the kitchen and serve food here at NBSC.      

As an experiment to see just how many people actually read this 
newsletter, the first five people who approach Denny or Natalie 
in person and say, “READ IT IN THE NOOZLETTER” will receive a 
top shelf drink chip. 

What did the snowman explain to his future bride?   
“Of course my assets are frozen!” 
What song do you sing at a snowman’s birthday party? 
“Freeze a Jolly Good Fellow!” 
A rancher was persuaded to cross-breed his cattle with      
hyenas.  It was a disaster  -  the offspring were the       
laughingstock of the community! 
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TGIF/TGIS Dinners Each Month, 6 - 7:30 PM 
As shown on the Newsletter Calendar. 

 
Various Delicious Dinners Fit for a King 

Served with Side Dishes 
 

Join Us For A Night of Fellowship & Fun! 
Public is Welcome 

Looking For That Perfect Place to Hold Your Upcoming 
Event? 

The North Brevard Shrine Club Can Seat  
150 People in the  

Banquet Hall, 
Has a Full Bar & Cooking Facilities,  

Decorations Available 
Rental Inquiries are Welcome 

Call after 3 PM,  Thursday & Friday 
321-268-5416 
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IMPORTANT   NOTE: 

We  can no longer accept checks       
written to North Brevard Shrine Club.  

Please make all checks payable to 
NORTH  BREVARD  HOLDING                 

CORPORATION.   Thank You 

JANUARY 


